
I am writing to support SB 723-2 which bans coyote killing contests.  I am appalled that this kind of blood 
sport is still allowed in Oregon.  Coyotes are an important part of our environment:  their chief food is 
rats, mice, gophers and other rodents—animals which, I presume, farmers believe are harmful to 
agriculture. 
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